
To apply or learn more, contact us!
     502-732-6098 x4

     carrollcountycd@gmail.com

      How It Works
Remove qualifying Bradford
Pear trees from your Carroll
County property and earn:

Tree
 Diameter

Reimbursement 
Amount

2-4 inches $25.00/tree

4+ inches $50.00/tree

Random, in-person
inspections may be
performed to verify
removal and proper
documentation 

Why It Matters
Callery Pear trees crowd
out native species and
create dense thickets
that disrupt habitats.
Removing them improves
land health and supports
biodiversity in our
community. 
If you are interested in
replacing your recently
removed invasive pear
trees, please ask about
our Hardwood Tree
Reimbursement Program!

Scan to Apply!

Requirements

Carroll County
residency
Before and after
photos
submitted
Small invasive
saplings (under
2 inches) in the
target area are
also expected to
be cleared

Household Max - $200
repeat participation  
requires prior approval

Bradford Pear 
Removal Program

Do you have invasive Bradford Pear trees on
your Carroll County property? This fast-growing
species harms local ecosystems—but now, you
can help remove them and get paid for it!


